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Reclaimed water services temporarily 

unavailable in Simmons Road area 
 
Kissimmee, Fla. (Monday December 19, 2022) – Toho Water Authority (Toho) is announcing 
that the reclaimed water supply for irrigation in the Simmons Road area, including Simmons 
Trace, has been temporarily shut down due to a break in the line related to construction on a 
neighboring site. Service is expected to be restored by Wednesday, December 21. Schedules 
could vary according to unforeseen circumstances.  
 
If you have any questions, please go to tohowater.com .  
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